LABOUR PARTNER PAULO PERRY RETURNS T0 SIQUEIRA
CASTRO ADVOGADOS
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Paulo Valed Perry Filho has returned to Siqueira Castro, the Brazilian law firm has announced.
He joins the labour practice group in the Sao Paulo office.

Perry is a law graduate from the Santa Ursula University Law School in Rio de Janeiro and also holds a postgraduate certificate in
labour law from the Candido Mendes University, also in Rio. He has over 20 years of experience in the areas of labour and social

security.

Perry was a partner at Demarest Advogados in Sao Paulo for three years until 2015. Prior to that, he
was a partner at Siqueira Castro for 12 years.

"We are very happy to welcome Paulo Perry back to our firm. Our clients and team throughout Brazil
already know and admire him for a long time, and his arrival occurs at a very appropriate moment
because the labour practice area has grown substantially due to the economic crisis our country has
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been unfortunately facing. He will be a huge reinforcement because of his excellence and
experience, without mentioning the satisfaction of welcoming back an old friend to our team," says
Carlos Fernando Siqueira Castro, partner and chairman of the Executive Committee of the law firm.



